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We, the members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 
Board of Education, would like to pay special recognition 
to Bob Simcoe.  Bob has been a member of the district 
team since 1985; he has been head custodian at Homer 
Middle School since December 1986. 
 
As head custodian, Bob takes ownership in the 
maintenance and appearance of the building.  According to 
school principal, Glen Szymoniak, “Bob works very hard to 
provide a safe and comfortable learning environment for 
all students.” 
 
At Homer Middle School it is “Bob to the rescue!”  He is 
quick to respond to special requests and has the 
experience to anticipate possible problems.  He supervises 
the lunchroom and makes lunchtime fun for the students.  
Each day he posts a “question of the day” and awards 
prizes for correct answers.   
 
School administration, staff, students and parents all 
recognize Mr. Simcoe as an important part of the Homer 
Middle School community.  Please join us in presenting Bob 
Simcoe with a Golden Apple Award in recognition of his 
outstanding service to the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 
District.   
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